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September 4, 2020

Dear Private/Parochial/Homeschool Provider: 

A meeting will be held with representatives of private schools including home schools that serve students with 

disabilities residing within the Marshfield R-1 School District.  The Marshfield Board of Education made a 

policy decision that we will provide services equivalent to the “proportionate share” calculation for those 

disabled students.  

This meeting will be held for the purpose of consultation.  This consultation will include such topics as the 

child find process, proportionate share, the provision of special education and related services that will be 

provided, and annual count.  Evaluation of the services will also need to be addressed.   

This meeting will be held on Thursday, October 1, 2020 via Google Meet (https://meet.google.com/jxq-buur-

kkq). I will be available to answer questions from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. through the link.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact Melynda Van Note, Director of Special Services.  

Sincerely, 

Melynda Van Note 

Melynda Van Note 
Director of Special Services 
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